
Ockbrook and Borrowash Parish Council 
 

PLAYGROUND 
CLOSED 

The Government have recently published 
guidelines on safely opening playgrounds.  
These guidelines detail measures which, for 
reason of logistics and manpower, the Parish 
Council are unable to meet.  Therefore, in 
the interests of public health and as a safety 
measure against the spread of Covid-19, this 
playground will remain closed for the 
foreseeable future.  Apologies for any 
inconvenience. 

 
For further details, please call 07860 702904 or email 
clerk@ockbrookandborrowashparishcouncil.gov.uk 


